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Debris Removal Update 

 
This message is to continue the process of debris removal from homes in Alvin. All residents are 
encouraged to place construction, home furnishings, and debris items at the roadside through 
next Tuesday, September 5th.  If bagging items, clear bags must be used to facilitate inspection 
for pickup. Starting Wednesday, September 6th, the city's contractor will begin the pickup and 
removal process. Once the initial round of pickup through the city is done, the contractors will 
start pickup and removal of appliances and electronics, etc.  All residents are asked to move as 
many vehicles off the city streets starting Wednesday morning, this will enable the large trucks 
to easily access debris removal. Thank you for all your cooperation. 
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